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Malta warmly welcomes the delegation of Latvia and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. We commend Latvia on the approval of their first National Action Plan on the Implementation of the UN Security Council Resolution 1325 on Women, Peace and Security for 2020-2025.

Malta would like to recommend to the Government of Latvia the following:

1) Take steps to improve the accessibility of inclusive education for children with disabilities; 
2) Consider acceding to the Convention on Cluster Munitions.

We wish the delegation of Latvia a successful review session.

Thank you.
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